
BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL  
G-Block, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 

 

Circular No. BPS/20-21/26            Date: 07-10-2020 

 

Dear Student/ Parent,  

All of you are well aware of the prevailing conditions of PANDEMIC COVID-19. 

Keeping in view to prevent any academic loss to our students, we have been 

conducting Online Teaching Classes since long. It has become possible only 

because of the hard work of our teachers.  

Teaching and Learning is a two-way process. The students will be able to get the 

benefits of online teaching if and only if they are punctual, regular, disciplined and 

follow the school guidelines.  

It has been observed by the school authorities that some students of higher classes 

specially VIII to XII are involved / active in social media groups of 

Facebook/Instagram/WhatsApp etc. which work against School Fraternity. We 

have confirmed evidences against some of the students who are continuously 

involved / active in posting matter / highly objectionable remarks against the 

School/ School Teachers. This is a serious Cyber-Crime and there is a provision of 

strict punishment under different Indian Penal Codes. In case, if the matter is 

reported to the Police/ National Cyber Crime Agency, the course of action will 

follow accordingly against the students who are involved.  

As such students are warned not to spoil their career by involving in such unethical 

activities. They are recommended to disassociate themselves immediately from 

such Social Media Groups otherwise the school will be compelled to take strict 

action against them.  

Parents are specially requested to have a sharp eye-watch over the activities of their 

wards, to avoid such unprecedented problems, so that students concentrate only on 

their studies. 

 

Principal                       

 


